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What data do we hold?

Moonbeam Theatre Ltd currently hold data that audiences have given us, with consent to
contact them about our upcoming performances. We hold data such as names and email
addresses as well as geographical areas as this helps us to plan for future performances.

What do we do with the data we hold?

We use it to contact people about our performances, through email, phone and newsletters.
We will never share your data with other organisations or third parties without explicit
permission.

Do we hold any data about you?

You have the right to ask us about the information we have about you. Please email
moonbeamtheatre@gmail.com to ask us what data we hold.

What if you want to update or remove the data we hold about you?

If you wish to update or remove any data we hold please contact us
moonbeamtheatre@gmail.com to make this request. We will confirm with you once this
change has been updated.

Who has access to the data you hold?

Our four company members and the only individuals who have access to data. We will never
share any personal data with any other organisations or third parties without asking for your
explicit permission first.

What to do if you want to make a complaint?

Should you believe a breach of your rights under the Data Protection Act 1998 or the
General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) has been committed, you have the right to make
a complaint to the relevant supervisory body. If you wish to make a complaint about how
Moonbeam Theatre manages your personal data please contact ICO: https://ico.org.uk/.

Moonbeam Theatre are a company limited by guarantee in England and Wales No. 13051088. Registered Office: W3s1 Eliot
College, University of Kent, Canterbury, Kent, United Kingdom, CT2 7NS.
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